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MEMORANDUM

TO: Nancy Jemison

FROM: Arvo Q. Mikkanen

DATE: July 6, 1993 

RE: Appointment of New NAVC Members 

Attached is a note I received from Julie Ratico with the Native American Program 
indicating that there are currently four (4) vacancies on the NAVC. 

What are the procedures for suggesting candidates to fill these slots? From our 
discussions in May, I propose the following individuals be considered: 

1. Colleen Larimore ’85 / /
2. Bill Bray ’89 /
3. Lori Cupp ’79
4. Davina Begaye 90

Please let me know at your earliest convenience. I would also like to know if there are 
any objections to these individuals as possible candidates from any NAVC members. Please let 
me know in writing by July 23, 1993. Thanks.

cc: All NAVC Members
Mike Hanitchak, Acting Director 

Native American Program 
Julie Ratico
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